
From: Ahrling, Ryan@DTSC
To: JBeiswenger@rpcity.org
Cc: OPR State Clearinghouse
Subject: CEQA DTSC Review - SOMO Village Project Notice of Preparation
Date: Monday, September 30, 2019 4:55:26 PM

Hello Mr. Jeffrey Beiswenger,
 
I represent the Department of Toxic Substance Control, a responsible agency, reviewing the Notice
of Preparation for the SOMO Village Project (Relocated Water Tank component) draft Environmental
Impact Report. Upon review of the document DTSC requests that the EIR discuss hazards and
hazardous materials pertaining to past, current, and future uses of the project site.

Please feel free to reach out with any questions or concerns.

Best,

Ryan Ahrling

 
Ryan Ahrling
Environmental Scientist
Site Mitigation and Restoration Program
Department of Toxic Substances Control
700 Heinz Avenue
Berkeley, California 94710-2721
(510) 540-3817
Ryan.Ahrling@dtsc.ca.gov
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